





## "GRAD BABIES" 2022-2023

January 2, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of a Graduating Student:

In keeping with tradition, the yearbook team is offering you the opportunity to say something special to your child- a Mount Carmel High School Graduate! Instead of selling our yearbook pages to advertisers only, we have decided to dedicate several of these pages to the parents/guardians of potential graduates of 2022-2023.

Not only will you have an opportunity show off your "little one" to all of his/her friends, but you will also have a chance to write a personalized message posted next to their baby photo. Here is your chance to express the pride that you must feel for all of your child's hard work and dedication.

The price for each entry is \$40.00 which helps cover the costs involved. Please submit a selected baby photo and a creative, heart-warming message to your graduate (digital/scanned photos preferred – see instructions below). Along with your submission, payments can only be made through School Cash OnLine in the amount of \$40.00 no later than Feb. 16, 2023. Please keep in mind that space is limited and therefore, first come, first serve applies.

Thank you in advance for your participation. Please note that due we are asking for digital/scanned photos only.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our office at (905) 824-1025.

Note: This offer is being made available to all parents/guardians of students who are currently considered to be potential graduates.

Sincerely,

J. Varnam

Principal







"GRAD BABIES" 2022-2023

## Instructions

## To participate in the Grad Babies Messages for your graduating student:

**Submit** your message via our website at: <a href="http://www.dpcdsb.org/CARMS">http://www.dpcdsb.org/CARMS</a>

Grade Babies direct link to form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-b\_SvRT4qG4nKMjMoG5NxIFcltm1RWuY-pRp9FxXg8Xl1bQ/viewform?usp=pp\_url

- 1. Follow the link to submit Grad Babies info
- 2. Complete all sections of the Grad Babies form as required:
  - Student First Name
  - Student Last Name
  - Your Message
  - Your child's favourite childhood toy
  - To submit a digital or scanned image- click on Select File and select your saved photo
  - Enter your email address
  - Select school cash online as the payment method
  - Click SUBMIT when completed

\*\*NOTE: Your message/image WILL NOT be processed until payment has been confirmed through schoolcash online.\*\*